
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

2021 Family Day Photo 

Contest 

With the holidays being a little different this year due 

to COVID-19 the Village of Innisfree would like 

everyone to share their holiday experiences! Please 

submit a photo of how your family spent their holidays 

to admin@innisfree.ca or through our Facebook page 

Village of Innisfree to be entered in our contest! 

Deadline for photo submission will be 

 Monday, February 15 

All photos will be uploaded to our Facebook page 

where 1st, 2nd and 3rd place will be awarded to the 

photos with the most likes by the end of the day on 

Tuesday, February 16 

 

Everyone is welcome to join in! Please go to our 

Facebook page and follow along as pictures are 

uploaded. Winners will be announced on Wednesday 

February 17! 

 

Please ensure all photo's submitted are taken by yourself or a member of your 

family. Photos taken by a professional photographer will not be accepted. 
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